
1700 Finley Road 
Lombard, IL  
60148 USA 

T 630.705.6000 

belfuse.com/cinch 

December 16, 2020 EOL20201216001 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Subject: Product Discontinuance 

Cinch Connectivity Solutions, a Bel company, is issuing this correspondence as confirmation of 

discontinuance of Johnson part number, 131-8403-011, effective immediately. 

Please remove the following EOL Cinch Johnson P/Ns from your AVL: 

Item EOL P/N Replacement P/N 

Last Time Buy Total 

Available Quantity 

1 131-8403-011 131-8403-001 95 pieces 

We are not able to manufacture any further quantity, as production on the part has been 

completed.  The replacement part is equivalent to the current part. 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. Should you have any questions, please contact 

your local Cinch representative or contact customer service at 507-833-8822. 

Sincerely, 

Ketan Thakkar     

Product Manager, Johnson     

Cinch Connectivity Solutions 


